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Half-Year Report Delay 
 
 
Farmaforce Ltd (ASX: FFC) announces that the audit review of its half-year report for the six months ended 31 
December 2021 has not yet been completed. 
 
As a result of this delay, trading in the Company’s shares is expected to be suspended until the half-year review is 
completed under ASX listing Rule 17.5. 
 
The Company is working with its auditor to complete the review and the Company expects to release its audited half-
year report on Monday 7 March 2022.  
 
 
For and on behalf of the Board of FarmaForce Limited. 
 

 

 

Vince Milazzo 
Director 

 


